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To  JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom
<ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

{/ Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name

Comments or questions?

If you would like a
response, please tell us
the best way to contact
you:

Email

Phone Number

Chris Gage

| attended the Feb 11, 2025 meeting. | have
to say | was embarrassed for the ODAV team
that could not answer simple questions that
were asked over and over. The ODAV
representatives on the call were defensive
and lacked information that was being asked.
It is apparent that this being attempted to
be pushed through. | am strongly opposed
to this "preferred alternate plan" The cost is
extremely outrageous, taking EFU land and
converting it "airport reserve" is against
current county law. The impacts this will
have to the congestion of Wilsonville and
Boone Bridge will be detrimental to the
current congested issue. Be prepared to add
many dollars to the budget for litigation
expense from many parties.

| would like to receive email updates.

Email
Phone

heliaction@mac.com

(503) 899-9342
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